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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HOLIDAY IN ZAMBIA – FRIDAY 18 MARCH 2022 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear All, 
Please kindly note that tomorrow Friday 18 March 2022 has been declared a 
public holiday in Zambia for Year 2022 only. Therefore, the LuSE market will 
be closed on 18 March 2022 – and reopen on Monday 21 March 2022 for 
normal operations. 
This public holiday is in recognition of the state funeral and burial ceremony 

for the 4th President of Zambia, the late Mr Rupiah Bwezani Banda. 
 
 

Issued: 17th March 2022. 
By Stockbrokers Zambia Limited 
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